
Gagetown Home &School Association 

“Soar with the Eagles” 

Jenny McConchie, President  Jennifer Ball, Secretary 

September 6, 2016 

 

Welcome to a new school year!!! 

As President of Gagetown Home & School, I would like to invite all parents to come out and be involved in our 

school activities and programs.  Some of our programs and activities include: 

 Hot Lunch Program (2 to 3 times per week) 

 Halloween Parade 

 Sports Day 

 Christmas Sock Hop 

 Christmas in a Basket Raffle 

 Field Trips 

 Easter Egg Hunt 

 Other Fundraising Opportunities 

The Gagetown School students benefit from all these activities and they are provided to the students through 

fund raisers and volunteer hours. 

We would like to welcome parents /grandparents interested in volunteering and assisting in these activities.  We 

would not be able to offer these programs and activities to your children without volunteers.  We invite you to our 

first Home & School meeting at a later date this month; please watch our website and Home & School Facebook 

Page for the date and time of the meeting. 

I look forward to seeing current and new faces. 

 

Thank you. 

Jenny McConchie 

Jenny McConchie, President  
Gagetown Home & School  Association 


